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Attention New Way Dealers and Customers: 

At Scranton Manufacturing we strive to build reliable, safe equipment for the refuse industry. 

We are communicating a potential performance issue with the tailgate lights on the New Way Sidewinder Automated (ASL) refuse packer. 

Specifically, we addressing the performance of the wiring harness 121569 or harness 132107, which runs from the tailgate top cover sheet lights 

to the lower lights on the tailgate. 

These harnesses are prone to chafing near the top of the tailgate on the roadside (LH side). If you find this issue we recommend the harness be 

replaced with a new rev harness that has a protective loom over this area. 

If you are currently experiencing problems, please contact our parts department at 712-634-0063 or 712-634-0054, or email 
parts@newwaytrucks.com.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Don Woerdehoff 
Service Manager 

Top Left (road side) of tailgate: 
The harness routes down 
through this area. 

Cover must be removed. 




